
 

 
 
To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 6/17/25 
Re: Construction Update 
 
Construction continues to move quickly. They are currently painting and will begin work 
on the ceilings soon! 
 
We did have to remove one camera during construction, so we do not have the time 
lapse of office construction, but we do have a camera already in the new meeting room, 
so we have some great images of the progress. 
 
June 2: Adding the insulation. 

 
 
June 17: Drywall and paint. 

 

Our next meeting construction meeting is scheduled for 6/26 and they remain on 
schedule. 



 

I have also sat down with a furniture vendor to work on getting furniture for the spaces 
determined. We are currently looking at offices very similar to what is currently in the 
Adult Services Librarians office.  

Their plan for the workroom is to just remove portions of the large cubicle square, as it 
is in pieces, and sections can be removed. While we will have to remove the cubicles 
prior to install, there is not a lot we can do with the space in an effort to keep the 
delivery doors clear and because there are several load bearing beams in the room. 
However, once the machine is in, we can work as a team to find the best layout for the 
space.  


